
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

I know you are all aware of the current situation regarding Coronavirus this has had implications on 

our staffing levels.  As a result, we have no option but to close Nursery and Reception from 

tomorrow. 

 

Reception children have been provided with a work pack for them to access some learning on a daily 

basis. In addition to the pack, please read lots of stories with your children and check out the Hungry 

Little Minds website for lots of apps. 

 

We are awaiting further Government guidelines with regards to school closures for our remaining 

year groups.  

 

We are very sorry for any inconvenience this will cause but the health and safety of children and staff 

is paramount. Please visit our websites and social media accounts for updates on the current position 

of Sacriston Academy. In the meantime, can we thank you for your assistance in the coming weeks 

and we look forward to our children returning to school in the near future. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Annalei Bartlett 

Headteacher 


